
 

BILL  TABOR 
Serving in Costa Rica since 1967 

 
Baptist Evangelistic Missionary Association 

 
 
October, 2022 
 
Dear Praying Friends and Supporters, 
 
     Sorry for the delay in writing this letter.  I was visiting in the States  - churches and family. On 
my way back to Costa Rica, I became ill and as I left the plane in South Carolina and I  went 
straight to the hospital as my left leg was swollen to twice the regular size.  To be short, it was a 
bacteria that had gone into my leg.  I spent elven days receiving antibiotics. After the eleven 
days, I also spent another 5 days in a hotel to recuperate to fly to Costa Rica. Two of my sons 
flew to South Carolina to help me out. I can now walk but it has been slow. Please pray I will be 
restored to normal. 
     As for the work – full speed ahead 
Our deaf group in our local church averages about 75 each Sunday.  They have their own 
Sunday School and the service is put into LESCO (Costa Rica Sign Language) for them.  Pray for 
the leaders of the group, Walter and Myrna Zuniga 
      Vladimir Sancho is a faithful Deaf Servant.  He has his own Facebook program to teach and 
preach the Word.  He has been invited to several countries and has gone to El Salvador where 
he established a deaf work and also went to Panama to do the same..  God uses the person that 
is willing to give themselves. 
 
     The 26 churches are alive and well and we have 5 missions at this time. God is Good all the 
time.  Again thank you for your prayers and your faithful support. 
 
 
Yours for Souls, 
 

Bill Tabor 
Wtabor123@gmail.com 
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